## AIDS Coalition of the Glades, Inc.



Post Office Box 1128 Belle Glade, FL 33430

March 6, 2016

#### Dear Community Partners:

The AIDS Coalition of the Glades, Inc. would like to thank everyone for their sponsorship for the past 29 years. Your financial support has helped many people living with HIV/AIDS, in Western Palm Beach County. Since our inception in February of 1987, our foundation has assisted with various services to individuals in our community. Through your donations, the following are some of the services that we have been able to provide, but not limited to:

- Food
- Medication
- Utility Payments
- Rent
- Furniture

- Appliances
- Transportation
- Cleaning Household items
- Holiday Gift Cards

Once again, we are requesting your support. We will be hosting our culminating annual event, on Saturday, April 23, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. The evening will begin with a social reception of hors d'oeuvres (instead of a banquet) followed by an HIV/AIDS educational health awareness affair. We will have vendors and speakers from the health field providing information. This event will be held at:

Mt. Zion African Methodist Episcopal Church
The Reverend I.S. and Sister Etha Jones Multipurpose Building
908 S.W. Avenue B Place
Belle Glade, FL 33430

If you are unable to attend or participate, please consider making a donation of \$100.00 towards the Helen Owens' Pledge Fund. (*The late Missionary Helen Owens was a community activist who not only fought against the '90s stigma of the Glades being the AIDS capital of the world, alongside Dr. Deanna James, but was one of the founders of the AIDS Coalition of the Glades, Inc. Helen Owens was known for her humanitarian work as a registered nurse. She was employed at the Comprehensive AIDS Program in Belle Glade, Florida.* 

If your agency or organization would like to participate, please feel free to contact me at (561) 755-2439.

Sincerely,

Sandra Daniels Stewart, President AIDS Coalition of the Glades, Inc.

## AIDS Coalition of the Glades, Inc.



# **HIV/AIDS Annual Event**

### **Requesting Your Support!**

### Come Join Us!

This evening will begin with a social reception of hors d'oeuvres followed by an HIV/AIDS educational health awareness affair. We will have vendors and speakers from the health field providing information.

April 23, 2016 at 5:30 p.m.

at

Mt. Zion African Methodist Episcopal Church, The Reverend I.S. and Sister Etha Jones Multipurpose Building 908 S.W. Avenue B Place, Belle Glade, FL 33430

Your financial support will provide people living with HIV/AIDS, in Western Palm Beach County, with some of the following services, but not limited to:

Food
Medication
Utility Payments
Rent
Furniture
Appliances
Transportation
Cleaning Household items
Holiday Gift Cards

For Information, please contact Sandra Daniels Stewart (561) 755-2439.